
Dear Volunteers for the Class of 2022 Grad Night, 

On behalf of the Fountain Valley High School Grad Night team, we are so excited to be 
hosting Grad Night 2022 on Wednesday, June 15th from 8pm – 3am for Grad Night.  

We are partnering with the City of Fountain Valley and the Foundation to be on the 
grounds of Summerfest.  The entrance cross streets are Brookhurst and Heil.  

Volunteers will be parking in lots 3 on the Brookhurst side and overflow into Parking Lot 
5. There will be parking attendants directing traffic.

You can enter through the main entrance by the restrooms until 9:30pm, however, if 
past 9:30pm this main entrance gate on parking lot 3 will be closed.  You will need to 
walk down to the Community Stage Entrance located on parking lot 3 – towards the golf 
course. 

When you enter, please be sure to check in at the Information booth on where you are 
to report to. 

Dress Code will be dark / black pants with a white shirt and comfortable shoes.  Be sure 
to layer due to being out in the cold all night. 

Please remember this is the Class of 2022’s event, and we all have worked very hard to 
be sure that this is a successful grad night.  

Any questions, please reach out to me. 

Thank you, 

Alaina Knight-Hougen 

Grad Night President FVHS, 2022 

Email: akdance02@gmail.com 

Mobile Phone: 760-213-3266 
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